
California Department of Transportation (CALTRANS) 

June 10, 2022 
 
Subject: Notice of Intent to Adopt a Negative Declaration for the Wildlife Overcrossing project in 
Colusa County – 03-3J010. 
 
The California Department of Transportation (Caltrans) has prepared an initial Study 
(IS) with proposed Negative Declaration (ND), which examines the potential  
environmental impacts of the alternatives being considered for the proposed project 
located in Colusa County State Route 20 at postmile 10.07. Caltrans is the lead agency under the  
California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA).  

Project Location: The proposed project is located on State Route 20 at postmile 10.07.  

Project Description: The California Department of Transportation (Caltrans) proposes 
to construct a wildlife overcrossing. 

Environmental Effects: The proposed project will have No Impact on the environment. 

Availability of Document: Pursuant to CEQA requirements, a draft IS ND is being  
made available for a public review period commencing on August 16, 2022 and ending  
on September 16, 2022. The document can be viewed digitally via Caltrans weblink:  
https://dot.ca.gov/caltrans-near-me/district-3/d3-programs/d3-environmental/d3-environmental-
docs/d3-colusa-county  

Comments: Caltrans will be accepting written comments on the Draft IS ND for 
consideration prior to adoption of the document. Comments must be received no  
later than 5:00 p.m. on September 16, 2022, and can be submitted by mail to: 
California Department of Transportation Environmental Management, M-2 Branch, 703  
B Street, Marysville, CA 95901 Attn: michael.ferrini@dot.ca.gov 


